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Oﬁice Memor andums « UNITED STA.ES GOVERNMENT

TO : John C. Bugher, Director, Division of Eiclo:y DATE: June 15, 1953
and <edicine, J23nington
FROM : Kenneth Kasschau, Director, Research and iedicire AT

Division, ek Ridge

-

SUBJECTsy CHMNL BICLUGY DI.IZTGN 1mozAlCH CCHIlARENCE, Ar I, 1954

SY.LBOL: CRB:C33

Enclosed are three copies of a letter and a prorosed program from
the Jak Ridze National Lavboratory covering tentative planc for the
subject conference, a continuaticn of the annual spring symposia
sponsored by Dr. Jollaender and aporopriate sections in the
Biclogy Division.

We wish to call your attenticn to three proposed speakers on this
program who are not American citizens. These are M¥rs. H. Ephrussi-
Taylor from Paris, Dr. H. B. Newcombe from Chalk River, and

Dr. C. D. Darlington from BHertford, England. Travel expenses for
these participants will be paid on the same basis as for the others,
i.es Wwithin the continental United States only.

The problems of genetic recombination in relation to radiation
appear to us to be worthwhile subjects for such a conference. We
will appreciate your review of this proposal and your comments with

respect to approval that the conference be planned for April, 195kL.
No request for additional funds is involved.

T

Kenneth Kasschau
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